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To Whom It May Concern, 14-Jun-21

Just wanted to share how impressed and happy we have been in bringing our team from FRASER ASSEMBLY in
2021. With the concerns with COVID having this team build all of our displays has been phenomenal!

The FRASER ASSEMBLY team has been very professional through the whole process and has respected our
COVID protocols fully!

The team has been able to adapt to our needs and last minute requests and also has helped us increase our customer
experience as we have been able to refer FRASER ASSEMBLY to build any gazebo or BBQs that they purchase at
Moffatt and Powell! This program is great as we get a percentage back as this is completed!

If anyone has any questions about FRASER ASSEMBLY please call me directly and [ will be more than happy to

answer!

Thank you FRASER ASSEMBLY'!
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